City of Montesano
Revetment to Protect Montesano Rd, Sewage Treatment Plant and Mary’s River Lumber

(1) Schedule -- Please provide me with a project schedule of key dates / key milestones for the
work funded by the Flood Authority.
o April 1 -Hydraulic & Geomorphic Report Complete
0 May 1% — Alternative Analysis & Preliminary Agency Coordination Complete
o July 1* - Agency & Stakeholder Coordination Complete — Preferred Alternative
Selected

(2) Contact — Please provide me with a project contact if it’s not you.
0 Steve Schmitz, Parametrix Inc., 253-604-6600, sschmitz@parametrix.com
o0 Ray Walton, WEST Inc., 425-646-8806, rwalton@westconsultants.com

(3) Status Update — Please provide me with a project status / project progress update, i.e.,
where are we today, how far along are we, are we on track, are there issues, what has been
accomplished, etc.
o Site visit and review of past studies completed
o Preliminary Hydraulic and Geomorphic Report should be completed by the 22"
of this month for distribution and review.

(4) Issues — Please identify any issues you may be facing that could jeopardize the schedule and
completion of the project.
0 None Currently

(5) Funding — Please let me know if you forsee not being able to use all the monies provided to
you by July 1, 2013.
o0 Scheduling conflicts and availability of stakeholders may delay selection of
preferred alternative until after the 1% of July.

(6) Results / Conclusions — Please let me know what (if any) results or conclusions (even
preliminary) have or can be made yet.
o Site visit revealed that the “peninsula” of land separating the ox bow is down to
approximately 30 yards.

(7) Documents — Please provide any documents, maps, images, etc. that would help me better
understand the scope, schedule and implementation status of the project.
0 See attached - Preliminary Alternatives Figures



